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Ohio Industrial Commission Suspends Upcoming 
Hearings 

By Douglas E. Spiker  

The Ohio Industrial Commission has suspended all hearings scheduled for Monday and Tuesday (March 16 
and 17). Effective Wednesday, March 18, 2020, the IC has indicated they will be conducting hearings via 
telephone. The IC is still working on the logistical issues involved with this, however, they have indicated that 
they will be “liberally construing continuance requests”. Questions regarding, court reporters, interpretive 
services, phone numbers, etc. are all being discussed and when additional information becomes available we 
will advise.  
 
In the meantime, do not hesitate to contact any of the listed Roetzel attorneys with questions and/or concerns.   

 

Doug Spiker 
Practice Group Manager,  
Employment Services 
216.696.7125 │ dspiker@ralaw.com 
 
Eric Bruestle 
513.361.8292 │ ebruestle@ralaw.com 
 
Arthur Brumett II 
216.615.4856 │abrumett@ralaw.com 
 
Morris Hawk 
216.615.4841 │ mhawk@ralaw.com 
 
Phil Heebsh 
419.708.5390 │ pheebsh@ralaw.com 
 
Deirdre Henry 
216.615.4823 │ dhenry@ralaw.com 

 
Doug Kennedy 
614.723.2004 │ dkennedy@ralaw.com 
 
Corey Kleinhenz 
513.361.8285 │ ckleinhenz@ralaw.com 
 
Jonathan Miller 
419.254.5273 │ jdmiller@ralaw.com 
 
Nancy Noall 
216.820.4207 │ nnoall@ralaw.com 
 
Brian Tarian 
614.723.2028 │ btarian@ralaw.com 
 
Timothy J. Webster 
216.696.7795 │ twebster@ralaw.com 
 

 

This alert is informational only and should not be construed as legal advice. ©2020 Roetzel & Andress LPA. All rights reserved. For 
more information, please contact Roetzel’s Marketing Department at 330.762.7725 
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